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                                                                                                        5th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Puddletown First School proudly presents their Christmas performance 

 

“The Inn-Spectors” 

 
 

Tickets will be available to book from tomorrow at 6.30pm using the PARENTS 
EVENING SYSTEM - https://puddletownfirst.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 
As advised, in order to be able to offer tickets for each family there will be a maximum of 
two tickets available per family over both evening performances – Monday 17th & Tuesday 
18th December 2018.  The performances will start at 6pm. 
 
In addition, Grandparents and those parents unable to attend the evening performances 
can book tickets using the same system for the Dress Rehearsal on Monday 17th 
December 2018 starting at 9.30am.  Pre-School children will also be attending this event.  
Therefore, tickets are limited and will be available on a first come first served basis again 
with a maximum of two tickets per family. 
 
As children under Pre-School age are unable to attend the evening performances, Pre-
School will again be offering a crèche facility.  Please contact them if you would like to 
book a place for your child. 
 
There is no charge for the tickets; however we will be collecting donations on the door for 
all events which will go to our School Council’s chosen charity which is currently “Save 
The Children”. 
 
We hope you enjoy the show! 
 
 
 
All at Puddletown First 

 

https://puddletownfirst.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

